Kathy O'Rear

From: Kathy O'Rear

Sent: Thursday, December 05, 2013 10:30 AM
To: ‘Ron Loesch'

Subject: RE: released document

Ron, your request will be on the December 16™ assembly meeting agenda.

From: Ron Loesch [mailto:captainron389@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, December 04, 2013 8:08 PM

To: Kathy O'Rear

Subject: Re: released document

Kathy:

Thanks for your reply. Per our editorial on the subject, | would like to make a second
request that the entire document in question be released. One of two assembly
members might change their mind or the attendance of all members could change
the outcome.

Given what happened in Wrangell last year, this is an important discussion that
should involve the entire community and the discussion should be very transparent.
Thank you.

Ron

On Wednesday, December 4, 2013 4:04 PM, Kathy O'Rear <korear@ petersburgak.gov> wrote:
Ron,

Thank you for your earlier phone call. | am sorry, but | am unable to release the title of the topic
matter for item #2 of the document released earlier to you today. As indicated in the written release,
the Assembly could have asserted attorney-client privilege on the whole of the document, but chose
to release the great majority. It is at the discretion of the assembly, not the manager, attorney or
myself to make a decision on your request. If you desire this matter be brought before the assembly
at their next meeting, please provide me a written request. Pll be happy to present it to the assembly.

Please note that my email address has changed to: korear@petersburgak.gov

Kathy O'Rear, MMC
Clerk

Petersburg Borough
907-772-4519 ext 23




